
Press information - Ájtte 

For general questions to/about Ájtte contact info@ajtte.com 

 

PHOTOGRAPHY /FILMING 

For private use or school work: 

With the permission of the staff at our reception, you can photograph and film in the 

museum's exhibitions for private use or to illustrate your own student work. You must not use 

flash, as many of our objects are sensitive. 

 

If you want to use your photos in other ways than as a private person or in school work, you 

must apply for a permit to take photos or film in the museum's exhibitions. Museum staff 

must always be present when handling objects or when using extra lighting.  

 

How do I apply for a permit? 

You apply by filling in the photography permit form and send it to us via e-mail to 

eva.ahlstrom@ajtte.com  or by regular letter to 

Ájtte, Svenskt Fjäll- och Samemuseum 

Box 116 

962 23 JOKKMOKK 

 

We recommend that you have a permit ready upon arrival at the museum. 

 

PRESS PHOTOS 

The press photos may only be published free of charge in editorial texts about Ájtte or about 

the museum's exhibitions.  If the text mainly deals with something else, please contact the 

museum's photo archive.  

 

Always state Ájtte and the photographer's name when using the images, e.g. Ájtte, Jan 

Gustavsson. 
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